
 

Rabbits- Home Learning W/C 04/05/20 
        Dear Rabbits, 

                I hope you’ve all had a good week and are all safe and well and 

having lots of fun with your families.  

               This week I’ve been doing lots of things for school and with my 

school friends. We had a quiz with the Hackwood staff on Sunday evening 

that Mrs Savage organised. It was really nice to see everyone on the 

screen. I needed help from my family to answer some of the questions, but 

it was good fun with a link round and music questions too.  

We are all meeting online on a Wednesday too, which has taught me lots of 

new technological skills. I can now have group meetings, using Microsoft 

Teams and Zoom and access lots of training courses and information. 

However, these last 6 weeks of working have made me realise that I am 

not the kind of person who likes sitting at a computer or even just sitting! 

I miss seeing you all and doing all of our different jobs and activities. I 

miss you telling me about all of your adventures and things you have been 

doing. I look forward to seeing you all and hearing your news as soon as it 

is safe to go back to school. 

To keep fit I have also started doing daily exercises in the morning to 

start the day and at 7pm most nights we all go walking across the fields 

for our daily exercise. We are always back for 8pm on a Thursday to clap 

our NHS. Are you enjoying doing this? It’s such a nice thing to do and to 

see the neighbours. We are all getting louder and louder each week, Millie 

now goes outside with a saucepan and wooden spoon. (Harry thinks she is 

too loud!) Luke has threatened to take out his guitar too. 

I’ve also been busy in the garden again, I’ve painted the sleepers and jet 

washed the patio. I’ve planted some plants that I got from the 

supermarket. Our gardens are going to look beautiful by the end of 

lockdown! 

I hope you are all doing well, please take care and wish your families well. I 

hope you are enjoying doing all of the different activities. 

Love from Mrs Trickey. x 

Please contact us on, info@hackwood.theharmonytrust.org  
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Phonics/ Reading/ Writing Maths 
Can you write your own fairy-tale story? You can 

make up and draw your own characters. 

Try to make it as exciting as possible. Remember 

that you need a beginning, a middle and an end to 

your story.  

You could write a little each day. Read it through 

and check your writing make sense.  

You could start with Once upon a time and end 

with and they all lived happily ever after. 

I have also put a story creator on Purple Mash 

for you to draw and write your own story on the 

computer if you would prefer. You do not need to 

do both but can do if you wish. 

Phonics Lessons available daily- I like these!  

Just go to 
Letters and sounds for home and schools 

Nursery children look at Phase 1 and 2 

Reception Children look at Phase 2/3 and 4 

Can you make your own shop? 

What kind of shop would you like it to be? 

EG. You could be an ice-cream shop. 

How much do the ice-creams cost? 

How much change do you need? 

Can you count the 1 pennies and count in 

2’s using the 2 pennies. 

Can you sort according to weight? 

Use words such as: lighter than, heavier 

than, more than, less than, the same as. 

Can you  weigh the fruit in the fruit bowl 

in your hands? 

Which is the heaviest apple? 

Which is the lightest banana?  

Challenge 

Can you weigh out the ingredients to make 

a cake/ biscuits or a crumble? 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/joinin/number

blocks-help-your-child-with-maths 

Topmarks maths- 3-5 years 

Reading Keep practising your reading. You can 

read on line or read some of your favourite 

stories. Keep practising those tricky words so 

you don’t forget them. 

Remember only to blend the unknown words. 
www.highfrequencywords.org  

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-l-4541-100-h 

www.cbbeebiesbedtimestories       

Can you make your own Fairy-Tale characters?  

You could use a peg or a wooden spoon to make 

your puppets. You could make your own puppet 

theatre with a wooden box and then act out the 

story you have written. Don’t make some of your 

characters too scary!!!! 

Can you learn another new skill this week?  

 

How are you doing with your new skills 

from last week. Keep practising them. How 

is that skipping and catching a ball going?  

Can you use a bat and ball this week and 

keep the ball going for more than 5 hits? 

                Independence skills 

How about helping your grown-ups in the 

house? Can you help wash or dry up the 

pots? 

Maybe plastic plates to start with grown-

ups- or I may be very unpopular! 

Remember Purple Mash too. 

I’ve put on 3 activities this week. 

1.A creative activity to make a garden 

      2. Maths City 1 

      3. Create your own story.  

Please just have fun, stay safe and do what you 

can. You can send me messages on Purple Mash 

and I can write back. I really look forward to 

hearing from you. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/joinin/numberblocks-help-your-child-with-maths
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